
City of Broomfield
City Council Study Session

Tuesday, June 18, 2024, 6:00

PM

Council Chambers
One Descombes Dr

Broomfield, CO 80020

** Revised **

1: Concept Review

2: Study Session

2A. Family Justice Center for the 17th Judicial District Discussion
DA Mason and Chief DA Stephanie Fritts to speak with City Council regarding a future Family Justice Center for the
17th Judicial District

2B. Parking Code Study Session
Revisit Parking Requirements - Reduction Zones/Remove Minimums

2C. Housing Program and Approach Update
Housing updated contains an overview of programs, approaches, and outcomes.

2D. Required Bi-Annual Review of Council's Compensation per Ordinance 2165
Ordinance 2195, passed in 2021, requires Council to review their compensation every two years. This study session
is the mandated review of compensation for 2024.

2E. Discussion of Any Additional Charter Ballot Questions for 2024
Council's continued discussion from the June 11, 2024 Council Meeting and prior study sessions to consider any
other potential Charter change ballot questions for the November 2024 election.

The City and County of Broomfield operates without regard to race, color, national origin, ethnicity, citizenship,

immigration status, gender, age, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, marital status, source of

income, military status, or disability in all programs and activities. 

Individuals with disabilities requiring accommodation or persons needing a language interpreter must submit such a

request to the City Clerk no later than noon on Thursday prior to the scheduled Council meeting to allow adequate

time to make arrangements.  Please call 303.438.6332 or TDD 303.465.5411 or write cityclerk@broomfield.org to

make your request.

During the meeting, individuals can click the “CC” button on Live Council meeting video feeds to view closed

captioning. Auxiliary hearing aid equipment can be requested on the night of the meeting with our AV team located at

the back of the Council Chambers.
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